
 

February 1st, 2024  

RE: Proposed Changes to Responsible Investment identification framework  

(Toronto) The Canadian Investment Funds Standards Committee seeks comments on proposed changes 

to the Responsible Investment identification framework.  

 

Given the rapid pace of changes to responsible, sustainable, or more broadly ESG investment funds from 

a regulatory and identification standpoint, the CIFSC proposes to modify language of the existing 

definitions (launched in February 2022) to align closely with the terminology used in the global 

publication of Definitions for Responsible Investment Approaches (jointly written by the CFA Institute, 

Global Sustainable Investment Alliance, and the United Nations Principles of Responsible investing). 

These changes are an extension of the framework’s purpose to align with global standards while 

complimenting local regulatory requirements.  

 

Attached is a redlined copy of the proposed changes to the framework wording, noting that the changes 

are largely to align terminology and will not affect any funds identified previously, nor do they change 

the general structure of the framework.  

The committee welcomes comments directed to contacts@cifsc.org through to March 15th, 2024. 

 

Danielle LeClair, MFin 

Chair - Canadian Investment Funds Standards Committee  

Director of Manager Research, Canada | Morningstar Research Inc.  

danielle.leclair@morningstar.com  
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